24 October 2020

EASTERN SUBURBS FC CLUB STATEMENT — NPL WOMEN’S / GIRL’S PROGRAM 2021 ONWARDS

Eastern Suburbs FC (ESFC) acknowledges the changes announced by Football Queensland this
week affecting the NPL women/girls’ program.

ESFC has seen many changes in the girls and women’s programs and worked co-operatively in
compliance with the various changes and programs over many years.

With the strength of our program, technical director, coaches, administration and volunteers
and being a genuinely long-term supporter of girls/women’s football, we will adapt quickly and
successfully and continue on with our aim of finishing the season at a high standard while also
preparing an excellent program for 2021.

We wish to thank our parents, players and supporters for what has been an unprecedented
year. We are very grateful for your continued understanding, resilience and support for the girls,
the women and the Club.

ESFC are now in the process of working with Football Queensland to clarify our proposed squad
selections under the new team guidelines for season 2021. We hope to clarify this at the latest
by the end of next week after which we will proceed to send out offer letters which will state
the squad each player is selected in.

If you have any questions regarding our NPL Women’s and Girl’s program or SAP girls program
please email our Technical Director Tass on eastsdoc@eastsfootball.com or Trish on
info@eastsfootball.com

#NPLQLD #yehthegirls

Yours faithfully

en Brown
President
Eastern Suburbs Football Club
A: Heath Park Sports Complex, Hilton Street, East Brisbane, Qld
W: www.eastsfootball.com

Heath Park, Hilton Street East Brisbane 4169

PO Box 7181 East Brisbane 4169
www.eastsfootball.com




